
APSA Publishes Monograph on
Political Science Journals

APSA has published a new monograph
on the scholarly journals in which political
scientists usually publish and on the spe-
cific review procedures and style require-
ments followed by these journals.

This guide, Political Science Journal In-
formation, compiled by Fenton Martin
and Robert Goehlert, both librarians at In-
diana University, is designed to simplify
the difficult questions facing scholars of
how best to report their research and
what is the appropriate forum for their
work.

The book covers 52 journals and pro-
vides information on publishing details
such as type of articles accepted, num-
ber of manuscripts required for submis-
sion, style requirements, number of
manuscripts submitted and accepted
each year and publication lag time.

In addition to the detailed information on
selected journals, Martin and Goehlert
provide in the appendix a more complete
list of political science journals along with
a bibliography on social science publish-
ing and a series of suggestions for
evaluating journals and preparing manu-
scripts for submission.

Political Science Journal Information may
be obtained by sending $6 (APSA mem-
bers) or $12 (non-members) to Book
Department, APSA, 1527 New Hamp-
shire Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C.
20036.

•

News from the Congressional
Fellowship Program

West German Scholars Join
Congressional Fellowship
Program

Two West German scholars, Eberhard
Barg and Bernd Kubbig, have been

; awarded Congressional Fellowships for
part of the 1982-83 program year.
Under a grant from the German Marshall
Fund, APSA selected Barg, an advanced
graduate student of political science at

the Free University of Berlin, and Kubbig,
who recently received his Ph.D. from the
University of Frankfurt, to participate in
the orientation program and to take a
legislative assignment on Capitol Hill for
four and a half months. Kubbig is working
on nuclear issues for Edward Markey,
Democrat of Massachusetts, and Barg
has chosen to serve in the office of Mer-
vyn Dymally, Democrat of California. The
two Fellows will return to West Germany
in mid-April.

Helga Haftendorn of the Berlin Free Uni-
versity handled the selection process in
West Germany and was assisted by
Ernst-Otto Czempiel of Johann Wolfgang
Goethe University.

In addition to their superior scholarly
records, both Barg and Kubbig have been
active politically in West Germany. Barg
is a member of the Social Democratic
Party on the local level while Kubbig in-
formally follows the activities of the new
party of the Greens, an environmental
and peace movement in the Federal
Republic. Kubbig wrote his dissertation
on U.S. nuclear non-proliferation policy.

While the West German component of
the Congressional Fellowship Program is
only funded for one year, APSA, with the
assistance of political scientist Stephen
F. Szabo, who helped arrange the first
year of West German participation in the
Congressional Fellowship Program, is
seeking support for future years.

Carl Albert Fellows

Another new, experimental element of
the Congressional Fellowship Program is

Eberhard Barg (left) and Bernd Kubbig (right).
West German Fellows, with Stephen Szabo of
the National War College.
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